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NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

 

 

The Central Bank of Seychelles (CBS) and the Seychelles Bankers Association (SBA) would 

like to inform the general public that the Seychelles Electronic Funds Transfer (SEFT) system 

will be temporarily unavailable, as from 9.30 a.m. to 1.30 p.m. on Saturday November 13, 

2021.  The service interruption is necessary for essential maintenance works. 

 

Other banks’ online banking platforms linked to the SEFT system may also experience service 

interruptions during that period. 

 

The CBS and the SBA would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank the 

general public for their understanding. 

 

 

 

 


